
 
 

    53 Arlington Road                                     Wareham MA  02571 

 
 
December 5, 2024 
 
 
 
Mr. Richard Brewer, President Randolph Town Council 
Randolph Town Hall 
41 South Main Street 
Randolph, MA 02368 
 
Dear Mr. Brewer 
 
It is with pleasure that the Paul K. Fernandes Family Foundation presents a donation of $10.000 to the 
Town of Randolph for the Randolph Intergenerational Community Center for youth and adult programs 
and Annual Spelling Bee.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary A Fernandes, President 
 
Cc Brian Howard, Town Manager 
 

 

 

 
 


